

Federal Tax ID: 56-1610250

June 10, 2024

Dear Cape Fear Chapter of the MOAA,

We are so blessed to have you as a supporter of Fayetteville Area Habitat for Humanity's annual event, Veteran Build. Thank you for your contribution of \$1,000.00 to our mission to support local Veterans. Your support makes it possible for us to continue to provide the programs and services that are so important to our community. I want to thank you for your generosity.

Since our organization began in 1988, our mission has been to put God's love into action by bringing people together to build homes, communities, and hope. We do this through our programs: Homeownership, Critical Home Repairs, and our newest endeavor, Trade Days that provides educational opportunities to the next generation of tradesmen and women. With help from you and other donors, FAHFH is continuing to build homes, community, and hope.

Thank you for your support and commitment to improving lives in our community. God Bless You!

Sincerely,

Brandon Price

Chief Executive Officer

Fayetteville Area Habitat for Humanity